
Divisional Officer, 

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER, KEONJHAR DIVISION 
Phone No- 06766-254315, email ID- dfo.keonjharAodisha.gov.in  

Letter No. 55 q 	/6F-Mining- 29/2021 
Dated, Keonjhar the 

	
2025 

To 
The Chief Vigilance Officer and Land Officer, 
Authorized Signatory M/s OMC Limited. 

Sub: 	Diversion of forest land over 22.551 ha within the allotted block 
of Rengalbeda North East Iron Ore Mines of Odisha Mining 
Corporation Ltd within the total Mining Lease area of 24.203 ha. 

Ref: 	Your letter No.5686 dated 15.04.2025. 

Sir, 
During scrutiny of your above diversion proposal vis-a-vis 

documents, the following discrepancies have been noticed which need to be 
rectified and resubmitted for processing of the diversion proposal. 

1. The DGPS survey of proposed site over 22.551 ha has not submitted 
duly authenticated by the Forest, Revenue 86 Mining officials. 

2. The CA scheme over 24.203 ha needs to be revised by the DFO, 
Kalahandi South division as per onetime cost norm provided by PCCF, 
Nodal. 

In this backdrop, it is requested to submit the above 
documents/ information relating to the above project in this office for 
further action at this end. 

Yours Faithfully, 

Divisional 	est • fficer, 
K njhar Divisi • n. 

Memo No.-5-59-2  /Dated 31 . 	21,2s 
Copy forwarded to the Regional Chief Conservator of Forests, 

Rourkela Circle/ Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Forest 
Diversion and Nodal Officer, FC Act, 0/0 the PCCF 8v HoFF, Odisha, 
Bhubaneswar for favour of kind information and necessary action. 

Keonjhar Division. 
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